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20 YEARS! MISSION ACCOMPLISHED! 
  

 
4 SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED IN 2021! 
Thanks to the generosity of loyal donors and volunteers in 
2021, the Foundation awarded 4 scholarships of $1,500 
each, from Eastern Townships to Saguenay, in virtual and 
face-to-face modes.  
Congratulations to the Scholarship recipients! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In 20 years, the Foundation has awarded nearly $120,000 in scholarships to more than 100 students who form the next 
generation! 

 
 

A SPECIAL MESSAGE TO YOU FROM THE FOUNDATION 

SPOKESPERSON 
"It is with a feeling that is both peaceful and nostalgic that I share this last text with you. 

The Nicole-Saint-Louis Foundation will have made known to thousands of people the love that 
Nicole had for God through the manifestation of her values and talents. During the 20 years of the 
Foundation's life, Nicole's soul has been our landmark, guiding us in the directions that this mission 

was to take, while succeeding her beyond her earthly life.  

My sister Nicole died of cancer on February 3, 1987, when she was only 24 years old. From an early age until our late 
teens, Nicole and I spent our summers at the Bethel Parole de vie summer camp in Sherbrooke. It was there that I 
most often witnessed all her generosity. Nicole could recognize suffering beyond words. She left no one indifferent. 
Through her actions, she shined and lived according to her unwavering faith in God. 

Thank you to all of you who contributed to this mission, inspired by Nicole. Together, we have made a difference for 
LIFE.”  France Saint-Louis, Vice-President of the Nicole-Saint-Louis Foundation 
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MAKING A DIFFERENCE… FOR LIFE! 

See Nicole’s moving testimony at www.FondationNicoleSaintLouis.org 
 

It is with great pride in how far we have come that 
the Board of Directors is reassessing the mission of 
the Nicole Saint-Louis Foundation.  

Indeed, times are changing, so are the needs. The 
number of scholarship applications has decreased 
drastically... and consequently the Foundation will 
end its Scholarship program.  

The Foundation is therefore celebrating its 20th 
anniversary with the conviction of having 
accomplished its mission. It will terminate 
activities in 2022, focusing until then on the 
advancement of the evangelical Christian faith, in 
memory of Nicole. 

“It is the blessing of the LORD that makes rich…” Salomon (Proverbs 10:22 NASB) 

 LEOPOLD ISENBRAND Analytical Chemistry Laboratory Techniques at Cégep of Jonquière 
 MELODY PICARD-VALLIÈRES Social Work Techniques at Cégep Marie-Victorin in Montreal 
 ÉTIENNE GERMAIN Computer Techniques at Cégep of Sherbrooke 
 DAVID GAGNON Aircraft Piloting Techniques at CQFA/Cégep of Chicoutimi 

 


